
October 2016

Studies have continued well. Two more courses are behind us!

We have been planning our first campaign, which is to take place 
in January (our summer). If the Lord wills, we will work in 
Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand, to conduct a gospel meeting and 
invite the community to join in Bible study.

Please continue to pray for the school–both the instructors and 
students. We appreciate everyone who supports Bear Valley 
worldwide. We love you all. God bless you.

Keep serving Him, 
Lance Mosher, BVBINZ Director
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Sister School 
Teacher Trade 

Bear Valley Bible Institute in Fiji 
is just starting out, and I was 
blessed to be one of the first 
short course teachers. I taught 
on The New Testament Church 
in October. Their director, 
Rocco Pierce, and I will be in 
communication about how he 
and/or his son, Jason, will be 
able to return the favour. 

Courses Offered 
This Month: 

• Old Testament 2; Daniel 
Boyd, Instructor 

• Gospel of John and 1, 2, & 3 
John; Kent O’Donnell, 
Instructor

Some of my students in Fiji


